LEGAL NOTICE
DEMOLITION REVIEW COMMITTEE
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Demolition Review Committee will hold a public hearing on
the following application on Wednesday, September 5, 2018 starting at 2:00 p.m. in Conference
Room A, City Hall, Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.

Application of S.H. Kimberley and C.M. Rogers, Owners, and Rob Gagnon, Applicant, for property
located at 100 Pinehurst Road, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, for the partial demolition of a single
family residence in accordance with Chapter 14, Article II, Section 14.205: (2) of the City Ordinance.
Said property is shown on Assessor Map 0221, Lot 81 and lies within the General Residence A (GRA)

District.

Further details are available online by creating an account or by contacting the Inspection Department
at 610-7243.

Robert Marsilia,
Chief Building Inspector



